To: Chelsea Vargofcglanz@co.plierce . wa. us]
From: Ly Scott

Sent: Tue 5/17/2016 1:40:10 PM

Subject RE: 16-4-00861-8

Received: Tue 5/17/2016 1:40:00 PM

Thank you

From: Chelsea Vargo
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 1:03 PM
To: Lu Scott <Iscott@co.pierce.wa.us>
Subject: RE: 16-4-00861-8

The hearing has heen deleted and the NTC will be recycled. Thank vou for bringing this to my attention ©

From: Lu Scott
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:45 AM
To: Chelsea Vargo <cglanz@co. pierce.wa. us>
Subject: RE: 16-4-00861-8

Thank you. | have not seen her yet. | have tried to help her but she is getting her advice else where.

From: Chelsea Vargo
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Lu Scott <lscott@co.plerce.wa. us>
Subject: 16-4-00861-8

Ms. Heather Mickelson was just In ex parte and Comm. Kirkendoll wanted to let you know that she attempted to get orders but did
not represent the truth about what she was told to do next.

Thank you,

Chelsea Vargo

Commissioner Services Department
{253) 798-6637
cglanz@co.plerce.wa.us
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